
Thyroid Tumor 

2/25/2017 

 

Dear Dr. Lin 

 

I am so grateful for all your years of assistance in keeping and maintaining a healthy body.  

I loved the way you were always coming up with different methods to treat whatever 

symptoms appeared in my body.  I also appreciated the many hours you assisted me 

emotionally and spiritually.  You are a blessing to your patients and was such a blessing to 

me. 

 

Thank you for assisting me in becoming Whole and Healed!!! 

 

Love, 

- Jubae 

 

 

Remark:  Dr. Lin Does Not Treat a specific condition, instead of helping the body's 

natural Self-Healing and Self-Regulating functions. 

 

 

                    

  

                   

  

  

  

 


